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From: registrar
Sent: June 8, 2017 11:40 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 7, 2017 7:58 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Carrie  Stomp 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
This is ridiculous.  People in Ontario cannot face these continuous increases in hydro rates.  The 
middle class cannot keep paying for the mistakes that the government makes. We have a Smart 
meter.  We try to use electricity at off peak times.  We wash clothes on weekends.  We watch 
television in the dark.  We turn the dishwasher on before we go to bed.  We get rid of all old 
appliances.  We change our whole way of life.  But it doesn't matter.  The delivery rates are higher 
than the actual electricity used on my bill.  My son has eczema.  We cannot leave our windows open 
because that aggravates his allergies which in turn aggravates his eczema.  We have to turn the air 
conditioning on so that he does not have to suffer.  Please we cannot afford to have higher rates. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 




